
 

 

28th February 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to inform you that our school will be participating in the #LetGirlsPlay 
day, a nationwide celebration aimed at encouraging more girls to get involved in 
football. This special event will take place on Friday 7th March and will provide a 
fantastic opportunity for all of our students to enjoy a day of sports and physical 
activity. We are delighted that St Neots Football Club have offered their help to 
support this day.  
 
As part of the day’s activities, we kindly ask that your child brings in trainers to 
ensure they are ready to participate in the football games and activities planned.  
 
While the focus is on empowering girls to play football, we want to emphasize that 
boys will also be participating in the event too. This is a celebration for all our 
students, promoting inclusivity and a shared love of sport. 
 
Thank you for your support in helping make this a memorable and empowering day 
for all students. We look forward to seeing everyone taking part and celebrating the 
joy of football! 
 
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Warm regards, 
Mr Brolia 
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